
For details of the activities, please visit:
http://www.hko.gov.hk/wisnew.htm

http://www.hko.gov.hk/hkonews/indexe.htm

Senior Marketing Specialist, Mr Vincent Tsui, gave the Observatory 
staff a presentation on content marketing

A delegation from Hong Kong-Shenzhen Innovation and 
Technology Park visited the Observatory.

Members of the Hong Kong Air Cadet Corps visited the 
Observatory.

A delegation from the Hong Kong Sports Institute visited the 
Observatory.

Observatory Staff and FoOb Volunteer Docents 
Commended by the Public or Organisations

Observatory staff and FoOb volunteer docents who received words of thanks and 
commendation for their positive as well as sincere and polite service from the public or 
organisations from August to October 2019: 

Mr Shum Chi-tai (Scientific Officer),Mr Shum Chi-tai (Scientific Officer),
Dr Cheng Chung-choi (Experimental Officer),Dr Cheng Chung-choi (Experimental Officer),

Mr Au-Yeung Kin-chung (Experimental Officer),Mr Au-Yeung Kin-chung (Experimental Officer),
Mr Leung Man-kit (Volunteer Docent of the FoOb)Mr Leung Man-kit (Volunteer Docent of the FoOb)
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